



Mr A Coupe
Director of Music
Email: tony.coupe@ellesmere.com

5th March 2021

Dear Parent,

I hope that this letter finds you and your family well.

As we return to school next week I am delighted to announce that instrumental and vocal lessons will recommence in the week beginning 15th March 2021. Guitar, Brass and Woodwind lessons will continue to be delivered via Teams as was the case during the Michaelmas Term. The teaching staff may already have been in contact with your son/daughter to let them know but I wanted to confirm that it is our intention to start all lessons from 15th March 2021.

Unfortunately, it is still not possible to rehearse in ensembles at the present time but I will write again as soon as I have fresh news.

Many thanks.

Yours sincerely,

les Coga

Ellesmere College, Ellesmere, Shropshire SY12 9AB Tel: 01691 622321 Fax: 01691 623286 www.ellesmere.com